
 

~ 5th GRADE FAMILIES ~ 

Planning to go to High Desert Middle 
School Next Year? 

       Dates to remember . . . 
   
  * TUESDAY, February 13th....5th Grade Family Night, 6 p.m. 
  Students and families attending HDMS next year should plan to 
  attend this informative evening. 
 
  * THURSDAY, May 24th....5th Grade Student Visitation, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m. 
  This is the springtime event you’ve heard about. The 5th Grade 
  Student Visitation is an exciting time just for next year’s 6th grade 
  Diamondbacks! 
 
 
 
Please note: The District Office has modified this year's HDMS Attendance Area Change Request (AACR), which is 
due March 1st. HDMS will only consider an AACR for incoming students who are participating in the Spanish Dual 
Immersion Program. If you are unsure whether you fall in to our boundary, check the Bend-La Pine Schools website 
at http://www.bend.k12.or.us. You can get an AACR form at that site or at any Bend La Pine school. Questions? Call 
the HDMS Counseling Office at 541.355.7340. 
 


